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KRA Appeals – KRA closed yesterday.   The appeal window for KRA assessments 
is now open through March 11th. 
 
Funding Reminder – Community School data pull will be tomorrow, February 23rd.  
Today is the last day for any updates that will impact their data for the March 
payment.   
 
ODE Focused Training -  The first special training session for Discipline was held 
last week.   The second session will be this afternoon.   There is no registration for 
this session.   If you would like to attend, go to the link in the Newsflash to join. 
 
Assessments - Gr 3-8 and EOC Assessment windows open on Thursday this week.    
One thing that is new as far as applicability this year, ODE is going to incorporate 
the first day of the assessment window for each district into the way the missing 
lists are generated.  A lot of districts have reported this data, but some have not.  
If a district doesn’t tell ODE the first day of the testing window in the DN record, 
ODE will use the state window.  By telling ODE the first day of the assessment 
window for your district that allows ODE to exclude more students from the 
missing lists.   If you have a student that left before you started the assessment 
window or arrived long enough after you started the assessment window, then 
they wouldn’t appear on the missing lists.  Districts should get those dates 
populated on the DN records if they want ODE to use their assessment dates.  
 
Fall 3rd Grade Reading – Closes March 4th, which is a week from this Friday.   
Districts will want to make sure they have their Fall 3rd Grade scores reported.  
Those scores appear on the LRC, used for promotion scores, and TGRG.    
 
March Change Call – ODE is planning on having the March 9th change call.   A 
number of the FY23 changes are on and before the call, ODE expects the 
posting of some changes for public comment.   
  
 
Q: Can we get a list somewhere of when data will be pulled for funding or is that 
kind of on the fly as it happens depending on the quality of data you see? 
A:  It’s actually a combination of those two things.   If you go out and look at the 
payment calendar, you will see a list of dates when the payments will happen.  
For example, the next payment they are working on is March #1 payment for 
traditional districts, which goes out Friday, March 4th.  If you go back to the 
second Monday before that, which is the day typically the data is pulled before 
that payment.  It would be today instead of yesterday because it was a state 
holiday.    That is the standard date.   If ODE were to put a list, it would be the 
second Monday before each payment date.    That is why we haven’t put out a 
list because it follows that schedule.   However, we always reserve the right that 
if there is an issue with the data or the run of the payment to pull the data after 
that.  That has happened more for FY22 because of so many changes 



happening in the payments systems.  Sometimes they get bugs fixed after they 
pull the initial data, so they re-pull the data.  ODE tries to snapshot the FTE report 
and put them into the archives when the data is pulled for payment.   Out of the 
24 payments, 20-22 of those times, the data is able to be pulled and archived. 
 
 
 
 
Upcoming schedule 
 
ODE ITC Call – Tuesday, March 7, 2022.  
ODE Change Call – Wednesday, March 9, 2022 
 
 


